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· Where a product is specified to be obtained from a manufacturer or
supplier, the contractor shall install the product in accordance with
the instructions supplied by the manufacturer. Should there be any
variation between the work specified on the drawings and the
manufacturers instructions, the contractor shall refer the matter to
the Architect for instruction before proceeding.
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and any discrepancies reported to the Architect/ Designer or
Construction Manager.
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of  that appointment. Studio FADE accepts no liability for any use of
this document other than by the Client and only for the purposes for
which it was prepared and issued.

· Distribution, copying or disclosure of  this drawing is strictly
prohibited by copyright except for use in connection with this
project.

· This drawing is to be read in conjunction with the specifications for
the works (where applicable), all relevant structural engineer's
drawings and details and any other specialist's drawings.

· Any conflicting information on the drawing must immediately be
reported to the Architect/ Designer or Construction Manager before
the relevant work is put in hand.

· The contractor shall be responsible for the design and
implementation of  all temporary works, and the safety and stability
of the new works and adjacent structures during construction.

· Where a product is specified to be obtained from a manufacturer or
supplier, the contractor shall install the product in accordance with
the instructions supplied by the manufacturer. Should there be any
variation between the work specified on the drawings and the
manufacturers instructions, the contractor shall refer the matter to
the Architect for instruction before proceeding.
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